| am writing to say thank you to Dr. Harmon and the staff at Somerset Urological Associates for
returning my life to normal. | had been experiencing the classic symptoms of prostate problems for over
10 years. My annual physicals by my family doctor indicated that these symptoms were the result of an
enlarged prostate (BPH). When the symptoms began to affect my quality of life | asked my doctor what
to do. He said find an urologist, and find a good one.

I did my research and decided to make an appointment at the Somerset Urological Associates in
Somerville NJ. Dr. Harmon performed several tests to verify my problem was BPH and gave me several
options for treatment.

| decided that the laser vaporization procedure was the best solution for me and had the fastest healing
time. The staff at the office, and at the surgical center, were courteous and made every effort to make
me comfortable. The surgery was performed on a Friday and on Tuesday | was back at work. All
symptoms of my BPH are gone and | couldn’t be happier.



